
 

 
 

‘Let knowledge be 

grounded in faith’ 

13th July 2018 

Fabulous Freckleton’s 

NEWS OF THE WEEK 
  @Freckleton_CE        freckletonceprimary    www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk  

Ground Force 
Thank you for supporting our school’s entry into Freckleton in Bloom by pitching up on 

Saturday to tidy the school grounds and spruce up the flower displays. 

 Dates for your diary  
Monday 16th July 9.15am Summer Term Rewards Assembly in school – parents & carers 

welcome; Paul Cookson Visit at 2pm-2.45pm – parents & carers welcome; Reception Class 

Pedestrian Right Start Training Session 4 

Tuesday 17th July 6pm Year 6 Performance for Year 6 parents & carers 

Wednesday 18th July 1.30pm Leavers’ Service in the School Hall, parents & carers 

welcome; Freckleton in Bloom Judging in the village; PTFA Summer Sizzle Family Barbecue 6.00-8.00 

pm; 7.30pm Institution of Rev’d Jane Greenhalgh as Vicar of Freckleton Holy Trinity & Warton St 

Paul at 7.30pm in St Paul’s Church, Warton 

Thursday 19th July 9.30am End of Year Eucharist at Holy Trinity Church, EVERYBODY welcome; 

School closes for the summer holiday, 3.25pm for Infants & 3.30pm for Juniors 

Friday 20th July INSET Day 5: School and Extended Services (Wraparound & Freckles) closed 
 

Teddy Bear Picnic Lunch Update 
£130.00 was raised for the medical charity: 

Don’t forget! 

 
MILLION-SELLING AUTHOR PAUL 

COOKSON www.paulcooksonpoet.co.uk  
PERFORMING IN SCHOOL HALL MONDAY 16TH 
JULY 2PM- 2.45PM FOLLOWED BY BOOK SALES 

AND SIGNINGS. ALL CHILDREN WATCHING. 
PARENTS AND FAMILIES WELCOME!  

IMPORTANT HEALTH NOTICE 
We have had a case of Threadworms reported in 
the Infants. For more information, please visit: 

http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Threadworms/Page
s/Introduction.aspx 

If you or your child has a threadworm infection, it is 
not necessary to stay off school. However, it's 

important to inform your child's school so that they 
can take steps to limit the spread of infection. 

We are all looking 
forward to our 

Summer Rewards 
Assembly on 

Monday morning 
at 9.15am in the 

school hall. 

http://www.freckleton.lancs.sch.uk/
http://www.paulcooksonpoet.co.uk/
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Threadworms/Pages/Introduction.aspx
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Threadworms/Pages/Introduction.aspx


Worried about a child? 
As the long summer 
holidays approach 

please use the link for 
advice and information 

https://www.lancashire.
gov.uk/children-

education-
families/keeping-

children-safe/tell-us-if-
you-are-worried-about-

a-child/ 
Safeguarding is all our 

responsibility!  

PTFA 100 CLUB WINNERS 

 

April 

1st   Heather Walker 

2nd Julia Collins 

3rd  Gillian Draper  
 

 

May 

1st   Abigayle Palmer 

2nd Kevin Frost 

3rd  Margaret Rigby 
 

 

June 

1st   Shelley Norcross 

2nd Sue Dutton 

3rd  Jennifer Calderbank 
 

 

July 

1st   ?? 

2nd ?? 

3rd  ?? 
 

My robot is misbehaving 
Well done to Year 1 for their fantastic performance poetry this morning!  

Congratulations to 
Jessica Duck in 

Year 1 for 
completing her 

Gold Reading Award with the 
Lancashire Reading Trail.  Christina 
from Freckleton Library came to 

this morning’s celebration worship 
to present the prize 

and talk to the 
children about how 

they can join in! 

Headteacher Mini 
Mentions  

went to Years 1,2 & 6 for excellent 
behaviour on their school trips and 

to the PTFA for their Ground Force Morning. 

Lancashire Libraries Summer Challenge 
Christina also told the children about how they 

could join the SCART Club, please see the library 
staff for further details.
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